

45 Art Center-daero 97 beon-gil, Yeonsu-gu, Incheon, South Korea 406-840 Website: www.chadwickinternational.org

T:+82-32-250-5000

May 15, 2015

Dear Sir or Madam:

It is indeed a privilege to offer my reflections on Mr. John Miller after having worked with John for this past school year (2014/2015) at Chadwick International.

Upon his arrival to Incheon, Korea, John delved into his coordination lead in establishing and implementing a robust Outdoor Education program and supply teaching coordination, along with facilitating the Year Book Clubs in both Middle and High schools that spanned the whole range of grade levels, from elementary to high school. His professional expertise in the area of outdoor education integration includes planning the logistics of grade level trips, collaborating with the Experiential Director, while incorporating the founding philosophies of outdoor education and its scope and sequence from grade 6 to 8. His efforts contributed to the structuring of this program.

As the facilitator of supply teaching, John was instrumental in coordinating and arranging coverage assignments across Middle and High by seamlessly taking over for the lessons himself. John has implemented a substitute coverage protocol for these schools that organized lesson files, schedules, and supervision duties of breaks and clubs.

John has consistently proven his tenacity and drive to maintain the philosophical and practical approaches to Outdoor Education, adhering to its core tenets that inspire and extend teaching and learning outside the classroom environment. He stands as one of the most approachable teachers and coordinators among our highly esteemed faculty and his departure will be met with much sadness and regret among our students, parents, faculty and staff.

I am confident that John Miller will be an instrumental member of his next school or organization.

Sincerely,

Connie Kim

Principal, MS